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MUSTANG MONTHLIES 
Coming Soon!  $25.00 a ticket for the monthly drawings beginning in November and 
running through July.  Don’t miss out on this great opportunity! 

$3,000 in total Cash Prizes 
November - One $525.00 winner 

November - July - Six $25.00 winners (54 total)                                               
 November / February/ May - Four $50.00 winners (12 total) 

July - One $525.00 winner 
 
Bishop Brossart Drama Club Proudly Presents:  
The Single Man 
A Murder Mystery Comedy 
By: Don Zolidis 

 
After a death threat is found on the set of the hit television show, The Single Man, the 
producers strike upon a brilliant idea: Have suave mustachioed investigator Henri 
Poisson fill in for the terrified bachelor in order to root out the presumptive killer. But with 
eight single ladies vying for his attention on the show, will Poisson be able to discover 
the killer in time? Who will get the rose, and who will get the thorns? A hilarious murder 
mystery spoof.  

 
Saturday November 1st: 7:00pm Show 
Sunday November 2nd: 2:00 pm Show 

 
Tickets on sale at the door. 

$8 for adults 
$5 for seniors and students 
(children under 12 are free.) 

 
ART SHOW 
Bishop Brossart High School presents Thom Van Benschoten: A Life Remembered 
Through His Art on Sundays October 12, 19, and 26 from Noon – 4:00pm in the art 
gallery.  BBHS is handicap accessible.  BBHS Class of 1965 is sponsoring the show, in 
memory of fellow classmate Thom Van Benschoten in celebration of their 60th Class 
Reunion. 
 
BBHS ANNUAL GALA 
Tickets are on sale now for our annual gala. The gala is the largest fundraiser of the 
year. Come and enjoy good fun, good friends and great music. This year we will have 
TWO live bands to enjoy all evening long. STAYS IN VEGAS will be returning again this 
year but we also are thrilled to announce that The Daytrippers are joining in on the fun. 
It's going to be a fantastic night. Don't miss it. Grab your tickets 
today. BBHSGala25.GiveSmart.com 
 
SHADOW STUDENTS 
Any prospective 8th grade students interested in a shadow day at BBHS, please contact 
Robyn Sheehy at rsheehy@bishopbrossart.org.  
 

http://bbhsgala25.givesmart.com/


 

 


